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Comments: Dear Forrest Service Representative,

 

I am writing this to express my bewilderment regarding the Stibnite Mine. As an Idaho native I have enjoyed the

beauty of the many of Idaho waterways, and I know that these pristine waterways are the greatest asset of the

American west. Now from both a economic and ecological standpoint, it is unwise and furthermore irresponsible

to jeopardize this value before it has met its true potential. In the not so distant future it is likely that clean and

ecologically heathy waterways will be a far more important and valuable resource, than the minerals from this

proposed mine will be. I urge you to invest in Idaho's future, don't cash your bonds before they have matured. In

conclusion, I urge you to reconsider the ramifications of this injustice. Additionally I hope that you allow for and

extension of the time allowed for public comment on this decision.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Audrey Young 


